
  

 
 

 

 Circular AUS/2021-2022              27 May 2022 
 
Dear parents and students,  
 
GRADUATION EVENTS 
Best wishes to all involved with the upcoming graduation events for: 
FS2 students 
Y13 students 
Y11 students 
 
Dear Y11-13 students, 
Enjoy these memorable occasions and do your best in the remaining external examinations that will 
be concluded soon. We are all praying for you for the best possible results in these milestone exams. 
 

RE-REGISTRATION FOR 2022-23 ACADEMIC YEAR  
Students who are eligible to re-register for 2022-23, have already, or will receive, a confirmation 
message on Edu-Nation to proceed with the process. The Accounts Department will NOT accept any 
re-registration fees if you have not received this confirmation message as explained above. 

 
Please make sure to clear any outstanding fees at the earliest if you have not received an eligibility 
message via Edunation yet. Unfortunately, no seats will be reserved for the next academic year for 
current students when pending fees have not been cleared or official arrangements with the Finance 
Manager have not been agreed. This will allow the Admissions Officers to enroll the steady flow of 
new admissions to plan more efficiently for the new academic year. 
 
Fortunately, the school is in a good position to increase the number of classes in most year groups for 
the 2022-23 academic year. 
 

 
KHDA PORTAL WITH SCHOOL FEES FACT SHEETS AVAILABLE VERY SOON 
As advertised in the press and other social media platforms, KHDA has requested all private schools in 
Dubai to submit all possible fees that may be applicable for the 2022-23 academic year. This will 
promote more transparency for parents to make more informed choices of schools for the next 
academic year.  
 
AUS has submitted the suggested changes in the school fee structure for the 2022-23 academic year 
and KHDA has confirmed that it is under review, but schools have not received final confirmation till 
date. As soon as the official confirmation is received from KHDA, this fact sheet will appear on the 
KHDA portal that is available to the public. Updated fee structure information sheets for all the 
respective year groups will then be posted on the school’s website. 
 

Best wishes for the last important stretch of the current academic year. 
 
 
 
Leonard Murphy 
Principal 


